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CITY OF GLENDORA crry natL

(626) 914-8200

March 30, 2022

Bureau of Reclamation
Acquisition Operations Branch
Attn: Mr. Michael Dieterich
Mail Code: 84-27852

P.O. Box 25007

Denver, CO 80225

Re: Funding Opportunity Announcement No: R22AS00178
WaterSMART Drought Response Program: Drought Contingency Planning Grants for FY 2022

To the Selection Committee:

The City of Glendora (City) is pleased to support the Three Valleys Municipal Water District
(TVMWD) in its submission of a grant application to the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation (USBR) in
response to the Funding Opportunity Announcement No: R22AS00178, WaterSMART Drought
Response Program: Drought Contingency Planning Grants for FY 2022.

The City is particularly supportive of this open and inclusive planning effort as it will support
continued regional drought planning efforts through the implementation of projects to increase the
sustainable use of groundwater from the various basins it overlies while optimizing the imported
water supplies. The impact of this planning and potential projects from this effort is critical for
effective local sustainability planning for this region in support of building long-term resiliency to
drought and impacts of climate change, which the City supports as well.

We are excited to be a part of this important program, and we look forward to providing assistance
to TVMWD's staff in gathering and developing the Grant’s required reporting documents to
monitor the projects’ performance measures.

Sincerely,

B K

Karen K. Davis, Mayor

cc: Matthew Litchfield — Three Valleys Municipal Water District
Sylvie Lee — Three Valleys Municipal Water District
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